FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST — FOI799

Question 1. Please can you send me a copy of the current subject access request acknowledgment
AND response letter that you use?
Answer: Provided as attachment entitled ‘DSAR Acknowledgement and Response’.

Question 2. A copy of the last 5 DPIA’s completed?
Answer: The OPCC have not conducted any DPIA's to date. If a DPIA was conducted the Information

Commissioner’s Office (ICO) Screening and Assessment Guidance would be applied.

Question 3. A copy of any internal mandatory information governance training that you give to staff
which was written in the last 2 years including presentation slides and videos and any other media?
Answer:
e In August 2018 all staff completed the external training on the GDPR/DPA changes
mandated by the College of Policing called ‘Managing Information — Non Operational’.

e Aninternal verbal briefing was provided on information governance by the Data Protection
Lead in May 2018 for all internal staff as part of a management event.

e Qurinternal information governance policy is in the public domain and available here:
https://www.avonandsomerset-pcc.gov.uk/Document-Library/TERM-TWQO/Policies-
Procedures/2018-Governance-Scrutiny-Policy.pdf



